
Legal Notice 
of 

Wetlands Hearing 
with the 

Town of Richmond 
Conservation Commission 

Sonya & Raymond Kurzweil 
178 Perry’s Peak Road 
Richmond, MA 01254 

Assessor’s Map 249/402; Map 006-200 
In accordance with the Massachusetts Wetland 
Protection Act, MGL Chapter 131, section 40 (as 
amended), the Richmond Conservation Commission 
will hold a Notice of Intent hearing for the Applicant in 
regard to the proposed pond management plan to 
perform management of nuisance algae species in 
Land Under Waterbodies and Waterways within a 
private pond, located on 178 Perry’s Peak Road in 
Richmond, MA. 

The Public Hearing date will be posted by the Town of 
Richmond at least two weeks prior to its scheduled 
date and time. Please look for this information on the 
Town of Richmond’s Conservation Commission 
website 
(http://www.richmondma.org/government/boards_a
nd_commissions/conservation_commission.php), at 
the Richmond Town Hall by appointment – (1529 State 
Road, Richmond, MA 01254), or by contacting the 
Richmond Conservation Commission directly at  
(413-298-0044 or 413-553-7792). All are invited to 
attend. 
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